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MEMORANDUM FOR: T. Ippolito, Chief, Operating Reactors Branch #3, DOR
FROM: G. Lainas, Chief, Plant Systems Branch, DOR

SUBJECT: BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT 2 - SAFETY
EVALUATION FOR N-1 LOOP QPERATION

In response to technical assistance request, TAC 6171, enclosed is the
Plant Systems Branch Safety Evaluation Report for single loop operation
of Brunswick Unit 2. We find the proposed modifications to the plant
for single loop operation as described in Carolina Power and Light
Company's submittal to be acceptab]e.,/7
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G. Lainas, Chief

Plant Systems Branch
Division of Operating Reactors
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